September 18, 2006
Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in regular session on September 18, 2006, at 7:30
p.m. The call to order by Mayor Warren was followed by the flag salute.
Councilmembers present were Madler, Holyk, Marbut, Weldon, and Stewart. There were
visitors present.

There was a motion by Marbut, seconded by Holyk to approve the minutes of the
September 5, 2006 meeting. Motion Carried.

There was no citizen communication.

Mayor Warren adjourned to a public hearing on the matter of Community
Development Block Grant (CDBG) projects for the 2007 Funding Cycle.

There was no input from the public on the matter. Mayor Warren closed the
public hearing and reconvened to the regular Council session.

Old Business:

Representatives from Battle Ground School District presented the Capital
Facilities Plan for 2006-2012. There was a discussion on the CFP and the proposed
increases in school impact fees. The Town will hold a public hearing on the matter at the
November 6, 2006 meeting.

There was a motion by Marbut, seconded by Stewart to accept the August, 2006
Treasurer’s Report as presented. Motion Carried.

Mayor Warren had no comments for the Council.

There was a motion by Holyk, seconded by Madler to approve warrants #10484
through #10497 as follows: Current Expense - $44,943.14; Fire Department - $741.42;
Parks Department - $18.95; City Street - $831.63; Cemetery - $4,479.93; and Stormwater
- $121.60. Motion Carried.

Mayor Warren declared the meeting adjourned at 8:55 p.m.
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